Hildebrandt, Tina

From:

From: Sent: To: Subjec	Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office Friday, March 14, 2014 2:40 PM Public Hearing FW: Rezoning Application for Cambie Corridor - No Notice Received
Sent : F To: Cor	Dan s.22(1) Personal and Confidential Friday, March 14, 2014 1:49 PM Frespondence Group, City Clerk's Office Frit: Rezoning Application for Cambie Corridor - No Notice Received
	Dear Mayor and Council,
	As a resident of the "Southwest Properties" area mentioned in the proposed rezoning to CD-1 (1) By-law No. 3568, I am disappointed that the City of Vancouver did not provide notice to me of the zoning changes proposed for this area. I only found out from another resident in my building who was informed of the issue by a realtor. Given that any changes will greatly affect us, I'm very surprised that the City did not properly inform all residents of the area.
	I would appreciate the City taking note of my concern.
If there	are further developments regarding this issue, I fully expect the City to keep me properly informed.
	Thank you and best regards,
	Dan Feliciano